HAB
COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3
A st October, 1958,

Dear Sirs,

M8, "SHEILA PATRICIA®

Vith reference to the entry in your Rtn, 4 for
September, to rrevious Returns and to your le tter
of the 26th June, it ig concluded that’ thig ship is
being placed in g Seaworthy condition and that the
question of the Possibility of hepr being a toka loss

no longer applies, but I ghall be glad to receive your
confirmation on this point,

Yours fai thfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors,
HALIFAX N.s,
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